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• Thank you Chair, 

• I am pleased to take the floor on behalf of the Katowice Committee of Experts on the 
Impacts of the implementation of response measures;  

• And I would like to thank the Katowice Committee and my Co-Chair, Peter Govindasamy from 
Singapore, for the good collaboration throughout the year. 

• I would like to report that Katowice Committee met twice in 2022 to deliver on its work plan 
activities which were agreed as part of the workplan of the Response Measures forum and its 
KCI at COP 25 in Madrid.  

• I am pleased to inform that this year, the Katowice Committee has concluded two workplan 
activities and advanced on five workplan activities. Several substantive products have been 
delivered or are in the pipeline for delivery soon. To name some of the highlights of the 
Committee’s work this year, I would like to mention three points:  
 

✓ As the output of the workplan activity 2, the committee prepared a compilation of 
concrete examples of country-driven strategies and best practices on just transition 
of the workforce and economic diversifications.  

✓ The technical paper on activity 5 looks into the socio-economic impacts of new 
industries and businesses and the related opportunities and challenges ahead of us. 

✓ The technical paper on activity 9 examines the impacts of the implementation of 
response measures taking into account intergenerational equity, gender considerations and 
the needs of local communities, Indigenous Peoples, youth and other people in vulnerable 
situations  
 

• The annual report of the Katowice Committee is contained in document FCCC/SB/2022/6. It 
contains information on its 5th, 6th and 7th meetings held in 2021 and 2022, and possible 
recommendations for consideration by the response measures forum as the outcome of the 
activities conducted by the Committee. 

• Lastly, I would particularly like to thank the experts, practitioners and observer organizations 
who have contributed to the work of the Committee and delivery of these outcomes.  

• The Katowice committee is looking forward to continued collaboration with Parties, 
constituted bodies and other stakeholders. Thank you! 


